
From: Anne Tipples [mailto:                                                ]  

Sent: 09 August 2018 20:01 

To: Licensing 

Subject: *Possible SPAM* 18/02446/LAPRE Hush Heath Winery 

 

Dear Sir. 

Regarding 18/02446/LAPRE Hush Heath Winery, 

We would like to OBJECT to the application. 

The last thing we need is the peace and quiet of the country side broken by the noise of 

music, let alone cars at night and coaches , the roads leading to Hush Heath Winery are nit fit 

to take a large amount of traffic,  

I feel for the neighbours who live right next to the venue. We live not very far away and 

know the noise would not be tolerable,  

We know this as we are opposite Invicta Battlefield who meet every other Sunday and the 

noise is interoperable. 

We were of the impression that it was only going to be a vinery and not a venue as well for 

weddings ,meetings etc, 

SO YES WE DO OBJECT to the licence being given 

 

Regards  

From Anne and Frank Tipples 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

mailto:annetipples@googlemail.com

